date: X/18/ /70

City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I'am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration. :

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



date: 08/1@//0

City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am aloyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me. '

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S$228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room 5228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room $228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that [ think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room $228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill

increasing by a whopping 50% in one vear, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

['do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

['am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
20009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room $228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I'am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. [ patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am aloyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

['do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin

100 N. Garfield Ave, Room §228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that [ think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard J
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely, R W el th
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry 8 /{7} lo

Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me,

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I'do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I'urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin




City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

Iam a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. 1 patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I'do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I'urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I'am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City. '

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

I'urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room $228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that [ think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I'do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I'am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

['do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I'think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

['urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin




City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S$228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I'am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I'do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

l'urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room 5228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. [ patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin




City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room §228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
20009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cC: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin




City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room $228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that [ think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am aloyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

I am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. | patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

[ do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why [ come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

[ think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in

just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin



City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

[ am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. I patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me.

[ am writing to you to express that I think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

I think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

I urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin
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City Manager Michael Beck
Councilwoman Margaret McAustin
100 N. Garfield Ave, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Pasadena Laundry
Dear Mr. Beck and Ms. McAustin,

I am a loyal customer of Pasadena Laundry. [ patronize this business because it is
well run and they care about their customers. As a result of their water bill
increasing by a whopping 50% in one year, they have needed to raises the prices
they charge to me. -

[ am writing to you to express that [ think that water rate increases implemented in
2009 is extremely unfair to this business.

I do not understand why they continue to be charged a penalty for their water usage
when they have spent thousands of dollars to upgrade their equipment to be as
water efficient as possible. One of the reasons why I come here is because they have
water efficient machines and the fact that this is one of the “greenest” laundry
facilities in the City.

| think that it is unfair that even though there was only a 10% increase to rates that
PWP was charged for water, Pasadena Laundry’s water rates increased by 50% in
just one year.

[ urge you to change this rate structure as soon as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,
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cc: Mayor Bill Bogaard
Councilman Steve Haderlin




